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Alex Murdoch Chairman of the ETTA and BTTF met with Major General Yong Cai, UK Defence Attaché of the Chine

se Embassy on the 18th July at the Embassy to sign a London 2012 Olympic Games Plate on behalf of the ETTA to
commemorate the Games. Alex’s presented a framed document in acknowledgement of the meeting and in
recognition of the close ties between our nations and the sport of table tennis.
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